
‘Drop-in’ on Pevensey Bay to
Eastbourne Coastal Management plans

The Environment Agency and Eastbourne Borough Council are urging residents
and organisations to attend one of a series of drop-ins and webinars.

http://www.government-world.com/drop-in-on-pevensey-bay-to-eastbourne-coastal-management-plans/
http://www.government-world.com/drop-in-on-pevensey-bay-to-eastbourne-coastal-management-plans/

